
From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin
Sent: 8/29/2013 9:02:26 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Affonsa, Deborah (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=DTA31);

Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov); Reilly, Brooke A 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=BARIl)

Bee:
Subject: Followup

Hello ladies, hope all is well with you. At our last meeting you were going to take another look 
at the recent Commission decisions as well as recent legislation and get back to us with your 
thoughts on which business model they seemed to be pointing to and why. This is no longer an 
item on the agenda for the en banc, but it is something that I’d like to brief the commissioners 
on either before or right after the en banc. I was wondering when you would be able to get me 
this information?

We’ve asked each of the utilities to do this, and after I get input from each of you, it might be 
good to organize a meeting to review it all together.

Thanks, Kristin.

Kristin Ralff Douglas

Senior Policy Analyst, Sustainability and Customer Engagement

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102

415-703-2826

krd@cpuc.ca.gov
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